





Antonia Hover

From: LEE GOTTLIEB <lee.gottlieb@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2025 8:27 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FPL

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To Whom It May Concern:

As a customer of FPL for over 30 years, | have always felt that the company has offered quality service at a fair
price. With the rising cost of everything, an increase in rates is justified in order to maintain the quality service
that we have come to expect

Lee Gottlieb
3725 S Ocean Dr, Hollywood, FL. 33019






CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments may contain legally privileged and
confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, or
the recipient's agent responsible for receiving this e-mail, you are prohibited from reading this message and
must delete it from your system. Any unauthorized reading, distribution, copying, or other use of this message
or its attachments is strictly prohibited. This message may not be copied or distributed without this disclaimer.
If you received this message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone.



Antonia Hover

From: John Esposito <jhnspst9@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 14, 2025 10:57 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FPL rate increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Governor DeSantis and the PSC,

Please stop FPL from increasing our rates to pay for their dangerous and irresponsible decisions to wildly increase solar
power in the FL grid.

A 40% increase in rates for an inferior power grid is unacceptable.

John Esposito
Palm Beach County resident and FPL customer



Antonia Hover

From: Gpsoleil <gpsoleil@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 15, 2025 5:38 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Electric rate hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Regarding: PSC #20250011

Due to the state's push for solar panels and battery storage investments by power companies serving Florida, electric
costs for customers will skyrocket by 40% over the next four years .China's solar panels and battery storage costs are
unaffordable for Florida's families.

Please deny FPL's rate hike request #20250011.
Thank you.
Gloria Palmer

10284 Monarch Drive
Largo, FL. 33774



